June 18, 2024

Ocean County Mayors’ Association
Post Office Box 896
Island Heights, New Jersey, 08732-0896

Dear Ocean County Mayors’ Association,

My name is Chloe Uy, a recipient of the Ocean County Mayors’ Association Scholarship. I am
beyond grateful and honored to be one of this year’s recipients! I'd like to extend my gratitude
toward the generous funding for this scholarship. Thanks to your generosity, I am able to put
funding toward my education at Rutgers University-New Brunswick as an Honors College
student. I strive to major in Molecular Biology and Biochemistry as a pre-med student with a

minor in Music.

I plan to continue to give back to the community and take part in the many opportunities and
student organizations at Rutgers. I intend to support local communities and female voices,
especially in STEM. Volunteering and participating in meaningful organizations has brought new

perspectives into my life. I wouldn’t exchange any of those experiences for the world.
Again, thank you for your kind consideration and support!

Sincerely,

Chloe Uy

MATES Alumna & Rutgers University-New Brunswick Student



